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Sorry, we were u%able to deliver your message to the following address.
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<kwals@pllvallun‘.}(xza. gov>:
No mx record found for domain=puyallup.wa.gov

---------- Forwarded message ----------
To The City of Puyallup;

| am writing for you to not approve the land use permit for adding to the site and structures for storage
and transfer of used motor oil and antifreeze.

I do understand the land is zoned for this being used, but due to the recent fire we had at the cold
storage that is also in the same zone area, | believe the city should review and revise their decision. |
am now very concerned for the safety of people living in the area and the environment. We still have
not heard the cause of the fire at the cold storage. If you lived 400 feet from the site you would be
aware that the site is next to train tracks which trains continue to shake the land and buildings
surrounding area. This would mean the tanks holding hazardous materials are constantly shaking and
can easily cause cracks in the tanks which will mean leaks eventually.

| also understand that this area of Puyallup is not a wealthy area, but should not be a dumping area
because we do not have lots of money. We already have the cold storage, wood chipping, and the
storage of used oil and antifreeze. This does not mean we should add more storage area. | do
remember when the company first asked to put in the tanks that they stated that they would make a
park near it to enhance the existing area. | have not seen this, but do get to see their lights flooding
their tanks every night. And | am sure that if the City allow for more tanks, they will go up faster than |
can blink. | can not believe that there are no places that have freeway on ramps and off ramps for
them to place their structures in Bellevue. After all, | was told that it was completely safe, so there
would be no problem for the Bellevue Company to find a place in Bellevue.

I hope all of you take time to think about this decision and choose not to increase the possible hazard
you are creating.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
Joan Spencer
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